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October 2013 Newsletter

Greetings
Earlier this month, we launched our redesigned website. Also, this

month, we are pleased to share the new low noise chassis release

of the 1020L and 1040L amplifiers. Additionally, this issue features

highlights from the recent IEEE-IUS show.

Low Noise Chassis Release
The new revisions of the 1020L and 1040L amplifiers have now

been released. There are no changes to the electrical performance,

but as requested by our customers, we have put a circuit breaker

on the front panel as opposed to an on/off switch on the rear.

Additionally, we have made improvements to reduce the fan noise -

making them much quieter units, while still delivering the same

power, gain, and robust performance.

IEEE 2013 - Prague, Czech Republic
This past July, E&I exhibited at the annual IEEE-IUS Symposium, in

Prague, Czech Republic. The show was held at the Prague

Congress Center and celebrated the 60th anniversary of the IEEE
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Ultrasonics, Ferroelectrics, and Frequency Controls Society.

Check out the Program Book

We featured a demo of our Locked-On series switchable

impedance transformers at our booth - displaying how you can

achieve maximum power transfer. Due to logistics with

import/export, we had to pack up our demo a day early. As it turned

out, Max, Nigel and Bob drew in a lot more attention than the

transformers!

If you would like a quote for a

Locked-On, we'll be happy to send

you one - or, if you'd like to learn

more about Max, Nigel and Bob,

please check out their facebook

page and stay tuned to see which shows they'll be attending with

us in 2014.

newsletter, from the MedTech

2013 Annual Conference.

Website Launch
We are happy to announce our

redesigned website has

officially been launched. The

new site provides a fresh new

look with improved navigation

and functionality. All of our

products are now featured in a

database - allowing you to

easily view the specs and

compare side-by-side. Please

check it out and let us know

what you think!

Feedback
As always, we welcome your

feedback. If there is a specific

topic you would like addressed,

please let us know. All

questions and comments can

be sent to Jen Elkins.
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